

Parish Pastoral Committee

Meeting Notes

Date:	9.1.2018	Copies to:	Webmaster and Newsletter
--------------	----------	-------------------	--------------------------

Present		Apologies
Dom Edward Crouzet		
Julia Kearns		
Madeline Little		Minutes
Tim Naylor		Madeline Little
Gavin Purves		

Agenda Issues
1. Minutes of last meeting/ matters arising
2. Arrangements for 21 January
3. Our Website
4. Lent Groups
5. Driveway Lamp
6. Day of Recollection 19 May
7. AOB
8. Date of next meeting

Summarised notes on the discussion and action points	Action by whom	Action by when
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Minutes of the last meeting <ul style="list-style-type: none"> The minutes of the last meeting were agreed and accepted. 		
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Matters Arising <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Gavin reported that the Latin Mass Society now had a good website highlighting their move to St Wulstans for the celebration of Mass, although he was concerned that it gave the impression it was St Wulstan's website. Fr Edward was not happy about the photograph of himself on the website and it was felt that this website should be opened via a link from St Wulstan's website. Fr Edward agreed to talk to Alastair Tocher about this. Fr Edward said that planning permission for the installation of the driveway lamp had been submitted for discussion at the planning meeting on 18 January. He did not anticipate any problem and would ask Rob Taylor to obtain a Part P Certificate and ensure that the lamp was added to the church insurance. With regard to a Parish secretary, Fr Edward to note ideas of tasks that a secretary could undertake. 	<p>Fr. E</p> <p>Fr. E</p> <p>Fr. E</p>	

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Website <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • It was agreed that Alastair Tocher should be invited to the next meeting to discuss a new website. 	Fr. E	Next meeting
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Arrangements for 21 January <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The format of the celebration and blessing of the organ was discussed. Fr Edward would discuss the programme with Angela Cranmore. There would be coffee after Mass and lunch would be arranged for invited guests. 	Fr. E	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Lent Groups <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The Stations of the Cross will be said at 5pm each Friday in Lent and Fr Edward hoped that others would share in leading these. Fr Edward and Tim would discuss the topics for the group meetings. 	Fr. E TN	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Day of Recollection 19 May <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • This would be held at Kilima Lodge, Colwall. Fr Edward has invited Sr Fionnula Quinn OP to talk about 'Centering Prayer'. 		
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • AOB <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • An application to trim the trees in the cemetery has been submitted and we are waiting for authority. • There is a problem with dog fouling in the cemetery and access to the cemetery was discussed. The possibility of the installation of two cameras was also discussed. • Date of Next Meeting <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 6 February 2018 at 6pm 		

Signed:		Date:	6 February 2018
---------	--	-------	-----------------